
OPEN MEETINGS – ALL WELCOME
Speldhurst Village Hall - Monday 13th November 7.30pm & Saturday 18th November 7.30pm 
St. Mary’s Speldhurst - Thursday 16th November 2.30pm

Share Offer and Fund Raise 
• Opens Monday 13th November 2023.
• Closes Friday 8th December 2023.

The support of Speldhurst Parish Council and the very positive response to its consultation, 
with 82% of respondents supporting the plan for the Parish Council to buy the Chapel, is a 
huge step forward for the Chapel Project.

Now as a community we need do our part. We are aiming to raise £200,000 to fund, in part, 
the building works at the Chapel to enable the Shop and Post Office to relocate to the Chapel 
and also create a community space in the building.

WHAT’S AT STAKE?  
The future of:  

Your Community Shop and Post Office, whose lease expires in August 2024.

The Chapel building and site at the heart of the village, which will otherwise be sold and lost 
as a community asset.

THE CHAPEL PROJECT  
Launch of Community Share Offer and Fundraising.

WE NEED YOUR HELP 
To secure a long-term future for Speldhurst’s Community 
Shop & Post Office and Speldhurst Chapel, bringing them 
together to create a Community Hub for Speldhurst.

COME TO ONE OF THE MEETINGS TO HEAR: 
• What the Plan is.
• What works are proposed for the Chapel building.
• How we will raise the money.
• How you can volunteer.
• How you can have your say.
• What a Community Benefit Society is.

Contact us at: speldhurstcommunityshop@gmail.com


